
                                       
   
                         

                   
   

 
                                                             

                      
                                                             

                                            
                                           

 
 
 
   

 
       

neighbourhood plans 

From: john gibson 
Sent: 10 December 2017 17:07 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: HOOKHILLS GREEN AREA & PLAY PARK 

I fully support the inclusion of the designation of Hookhills green area and 
play park 
As a local Greenspace as proposed by the Paignton Neighbourhood and do not 
support the objections previously raised by the council and Torbay 
Development Agency 

This area & play park is used by local residents and there children has a safe place for them to play, The pre 
school use this area to teach the young ones about nature, 

Also it is used for fetes and fairs by the community centre , has you know this is a hub for the local & beyond to 
Goodrington and Broadsands residents . We do not need another 10 – 12 houses in the area with all the new 
houses that have been built on the Brixham Road There are a lot of vacant houses in Torbay. Fill them. 

John Gibson 
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